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May 1, 2014 

Mr. Donald Frlzke, Trustee 
Donald M. Frltzke Sr. Revocable Trust 
N161W20772 Kami Lane 
Jackson, WI 53037 

Claim: DC-577 
BRRTS # 241278106 

Subject: Receipt of reimbursement claim to the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response 
Fund for former Colony Dry Cleaners at Carmen Avenue, Milwaukee 

Dear Mr. Frizke, 

This letter is to acknowledge that we have received your claim for reimbursement under the 
Dry Cleaner Environmental Response Fund program. Your claim will be audited within 90 days 
of the date It was received (03/14/2014) by your DNR Project Manager. If there are any 
questions during the claim review, I will contact your consultant first. 

Under normal circumstances, you would expect a check shortly after the audit is complete. 
Unfortunately, Increasing requests for funds from this program and a decrease in the number 
of active, licensed dry cleaners In the state means that revenues In the Dry Cleaner Fund are 
Insufficient to Immediately pay current claims. As a result, I am unable to send reimbursement 
until there Is sufficient revenue In the account. I am committed to sending out checks as 
quickly as possible to applicants of the program and am keeping a careful eye on Incoming 
revenue and the fund balance. As soon as funds are available, eligible claims will be paid on a 
first-come, first-served basis. I regret that I am unable to predict the length of the delay of your 
reimbursement. Feel free to call me (608-266-1967) If you have any reimbursement questions. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Burrow 
Dry Cleaning Fund Manager 
Bureau of Community Financial Assistance 

cc: J. Hnat - DNR 
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Timothy J. Anderson - United Engineering 
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